
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
23rd June 2023 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 20th 

of June 2023. 
 

Agreed Report 

 

 

• The board reviewed the school calendar for 2023 – 2024 and it will be available on the 

school website. 

 

• The board completed a review of the Child Safeguarding Statement & the Anti-Bullying 

policy. 

 

• Good luck & best wishes to 6th class pupils moving on to secondary school. Wishing you 

every happiness & success. 

 

• Best wishes to Catríona Shally, S.N.A. who is taking a career break next year and we 

wish to thank her for all her great work over the past 5 years. 

 

• Congratulations to Glinsk Community Groups on the recent hugely successful 

fundraising draw. 

 

• We extend our sincere condolences to Carmel, Kevin, Aidan & Damien Shevlin, 

daughters in law, grandchildren and extended family on the resent passing of James, a 

great colleague and mentor. May James Rest in Peace. 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gráinne Nolan 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

Twitter : @Glinsk_NS 
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